September 6, 2023

To whom it may concern:

The La Crosse County Surveyors Office has reviewed the
Certified Survey Map performed by Christian Running and
dated September 1, 2023 of lands being Lots 16 and 17 of
Dunn’s Second Addition to the City of La Crosse. The map
complies with the provisions of Chapter 236.34 of the
Wisconsin Statutes and Chapter A-E 7 of the Wisconsin
Administrative Code.

Bryan H. eyer
La Crosse County Surveyor



Craig, Sondra

From: Dale Hewitt <DHewitt@lacrossecounty.org>
Sent: Monday, September 11, 2023 3:34 PM

To: Craig, Sondra; Bryan Meyer

Subject: RE: CSM - 2529 13th PI S

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. ***

Good afternoon Sondra,
This proposed CSM has been reviewed and there are no concerns.
Thank you,

Dale

Dale &. Hew

La Crosse County Assistant County Surveyor
212 6" Street North — Room 1200
La Crosse, WI 54601

Office — 608-785-9626
Fax — 608-785-5922

From: Craig, Sondra <craigs@cityoflacrosse.org>
Sent: Monday, September 11, 2023 3:28 PM

To: Dale Hewitt <DHewitt@Ilacrossecounty.org>; Bryan Meyer <bmeyer@Ilacrossecounty.org>
Subject: CSM - 2529 13th PIS

Good afternoon,

FYl — We received the attached CSM for 2529 13" PI S along with Bryan’s approval letter dated 9/6/2023. If you should
have any further comments or concerns, please let me know.

Thank you,

Sondyo Cm&g (she/her)

Deputy Clerk - City of La Crosse
400 La Crosse Street

La Crosse WI 54601
608-789-7549
craigs@cityoflacrosse.org




